2023 Washington College Archaeology Field School
May 30 = June 23

The Department of Anthropology and Archaeology is pleased to announce a 4-credit
archaeological field school [ANT 296] at two sites on the Choptank River. Students will
investigate a Middle Woodland [500 BC — AD 900] American Indian settlement and an
a complex of buildings that served as the first county seat of Caroline County.

In partnership with the Maryland Historical Trust [MHT], students will excavate an 18"
century cellar and privy and investigate the nature of Middle Woodland activity on this
portion of the Choptank River.

Participants will engage in all phases of field archaeology and laboratory analysis,
including site surveying, stratigraphic excavation, recording, and artifact processing.

Regular Summer 2023 tuition” - no additional fees.
Students seeking on-campus housing should contact residential life@washcoll.edu

For more information, to register, to schedule a site visit, or to volunteer, contact:
Dr. Julie Markin at jmarkin2@washcoll.edu
“Financial assistance is available; please inquire.




